
                                              

            
 
Public Notice on Class of 2012 Graduates  
                             San Jose, CA 
 

In this upcoming Independence Day 
celebration, to be held on Saturday, May 
26, 2012, San Jose Community will 
recognize Class of 2012 High School and 
College Graduates, for the Third time. 
  

Please let us know if you have any 
graduating child or friend, by May16, 2012, 
who would like to be part of this grand 
celebration. In considering this year’s 
ceremony, please Call Berhane Yehdego 
@ (408) 667 1457 or email 
berhaney@att.net for more info. Thank you! 
 
 

Wetru Awet n'Hafash ! 
 
National Holidays Coordinating Committee                
San Jose and environs, CA 
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